

Ref: KH/ros/Y13Leavers2023/Hoodies

6th February 2023

Dear Students

You have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers' Hoodie. The hoodies come in a variety of colours and sizes. The school logo will feature on the front and a leavers design will feature on the back.

If wish to purchase a Leavers' Hoodie, then you will need make a payment of £20 (or £23 if you want your hoodie personalised) via your Wisepay account.

If you wish to order a hoodie, you must return the completed order form to the Sixth Form Office or email it to Mrs Osborne, rosborne@barrbeaconschool.co.uk, and make a Wisepay payment by no later than 3.30pm on Friday 31st March 2023. Orders placed after 3.30pm on Friday 31st March 2023 will be too late and the payment will be refunded.

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher

Leavers' Hoodie

	I would like to purchase a Leavers' Hoodie for £20. This will be paid in full by 3.30pm on Friday 31st March 2023. I understand that if I pay after this time, my order will be too late	
	and the payment will be refunded.	N B
	I would like to purchase a Leavers' Hoodie for £23. This will be paid Friday 31 st March 2023. I understand that if I pay after this time, m and the payment will be refunded.	
Student's Name		Form
Colour choice		Size
Personalised (£23 option)		Print: *Black or White (*please circle)
Signed (Student)		Date
Please return this slip electronically or hand it in at the Sixth Form Office by 3.30pm on		



Friday 31st March 2023.



Old Hall Lane

Aldridge Walsall

Barr Beacon School